
FISHERIES INPUT TO 
VINEYARD WIND MONITORING PLAN

The School for Marine Science & Technology (UMass Dartmouth) invites fishermen to a series of 
workshops to identify what questions and information would be most valuable for pre- and post-
construction assessments of fisheries, ecological conditions, social and economic aspects of 
fisheries in and around the Vineyard Wind offshore wind lease area. 
• We invite people involved in any local fisheries.
• Workshops will include a brief description, status and plans of the Vineyard Wind project, 

results from some initial fishery resource surveys, and discussion to identify priorities for pre-
and post-construction monitoring plans.  

Workshop Schedules (all workshops are 6-8pm):
• Thursday November 8, School for Marine Science & Technology (836 South Rodney French 

Boulevard, New Bedford MA)
• Thursday November 15, Commercial Fisheries Center of Rhode Island (East Farm Campus 

Building 61B URI, Kingston RI)  
• Monday November 19, 6-8pm, Chatham Community Center (702 Main Street, Chatham MA)
• Monday December 3, West Tisbury Library (1042 State Rd, West Tisbury MA) 

Vineyard Wind recognizes that the time invested in meetings is time taken away from fishing 
and is offering commercial fishermen $200 to attend workshops.
Contact: Crista Bank (508 525-0421, cbank@vineyardwind.com)
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